
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Thursday, October 14, 2021 9:10 AM 
'robjay2@hotmail.com ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12124-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Morning, Mr. Diamond. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
CoVvLVvLL.s.sLoV\, t>e-putkj CLevR I 

FLovLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoVvLVvLL-.S.SL-OV\, 

2540 SV\UVvLC!Vcl OC!R, "BouLevC!vcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl .s.see, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'50) 413-G4G7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 4:12 PM 
To: 'Robert Diamond' <robjay2@hotmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Diamond. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVvLVvLL-.S.SL-OV\, t>e-putkj CLevR I 

FLovfclC! PubL[,e, servfe,e CoVvLVvLL-.s.sfoV\, 

2540 sviuVvLC!vcl OC!R BouLevC!vcl 

TC!LLC! V\Cl.S.See, FL 32333 
PV\OV\,e: (Si'50) 413-G4G7 

From: robjay2=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <robjay2=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Robert 
Diamond 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 3:57 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 
 
My wife and I are on fixed incomes. The proposed rate increases combined with already 
rising CPI means we will have even more difficulty meeting our bills. According to research 
and news articles I've read, FPL is actually in a position to decrease rates instead of 
increasing them. Please, especially if this is the case, consider how current inflation affects 
those on fixed incomes and families in general. I strongly encourage you to reexamine this 
FPL rate increase, research their income statements and make a decision that won't 
negatively impact so many consumers in these financially difficult times. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert Diamond 
9576 SW 162ND PATH 
MIAMI FL, 33196-4940  

 

 




